
  

Annual General Meeting to be held 7 February 

2022 via Zoom 

 
 

The Ottawa Lions will host their Annual General Meeting (AGM) on the evening of 

Monday, February 7, 2022, at 8:30pm EST. Due to COVID-19, the meeting will 

take place virtually on Zoom. All members are invited to attend.  

 

Members interested in putting their name forward to sit on the Board of Directors 

may do so in advance as well as during the meeting. There are currently three (3) 

vacant positions on the Board of Directors. 

 

For further information, questions may be directed to Jennifer Dumoulin, President, 

Board of Directors, Ottawa Lions Track & Field Club via email at 

president@ottawalions.com.  

 

REGISTRATION LINK:  

http://www.trackiereg.com/2022-ottlagm 

  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email. Meeting details will 

be sent out the morning of February 7th, 2022.  
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